January 28, 2004

Dear Sir or Madam:

I have worked with Dave Jaye for a year at the Hanyang Graduate School of International Studies.  Dave is energetic, motivated, and personable.  He is a team player who seeks and takes advice from his seniors.  

Dave is particularly concerned about making his courses relevant to students’ future needs in the job market.  We asked him to develop courses that would give students more practical skills and direct knowledge about American business, and he responded with innovative ideas that required students to research American firms operating in the Korean market and make contacts with them.  Some students resisted being required to go outside the traditional classroom, but most benefited greatly from the practical experience they gained.  In his Business English courses he went beyond ordinary lessons to consult with students on writing their resumes, preparing  professional name cards, and researching the kinds of companies they would be interested in working with upon graduation.  

Dave has cultivated numerous contacts with Korean business people and Americans doing business in Korea.  His experience as a local politician in the U.S. has served him well in networking here in Korea.  His greatest asset is his ability to bring practical business concerns to the teaching of English.

Sincerely,

Dennis Florig

Visiting Professor of American Studies
dflorig@hotmail.com
2290-3442

